
       

AGENDA REQUEST & STAFF REPORT 

 

MEETING DATE:   September 3, 2025 

SUBJECT:  Clarification on Guidelines for the District Mapping Advisory Committee 

 

BACKGROUND AND POLICY IMPLICATIONS: 

The District Mapping Advisory Committee (DMAC) held an orientation meeting on August 

27th.  During the orientation meeting, the DMAC Guidelines as approved by the Board of 

County Commissioners (BOCC) were reviewed.  

 

Several DMAC members seek clarification on language in the mapping criteria section of 

the guidelines--specifically, if the draft map for BOCC consideration must have five districts 

or if DMAC has the option of presenting a draft map with different considerations (e.g., a 

map consisting of four districts and one at-large seat) if a majority of the DMAC approves.   

 

BUDGET IMPACTS:  

N/A 

 

ATTENDANCE:  

Nick Lelack, County Administrator  

Jen Patterson, Strategic Initiatives Manager  


